
Lactation Rooms are equipped with a comfortable chair and ottoman, a flat surfaced table, electrical outlet, small 
trash dispenser, and lockable sliding door. The shared lobby space houses a sink, soap and hand towel dispensers, a 
changing station, shared refrigerator and a larger trash dispenser.

By using this space, you agree to abide by the following guidelines:

LACTATION AREA
The use of the lactation area should be associated with breastfeeding or expressing of milk only. Any other purpose 
is in violation of the area’s intent and policy. 

Access to the lactation area is available Sunday-Saturday beginning at 7:30 a.m. until 30 minutes prior to the close 
of the facility. Please check with the MSC Information Desk for current building hours. Lactation rooms are 
available for use in one-hour increments.

To ensure privacy and the safety of our guests, we ask that you please secure and latch the sliding door to each 
room. Please note that additional guests may access the adjacent lactation room through the shared lobby space. 

The door to the lactation area should be kept locked at all times.  Access to the lactation area is only secured 
through the MSC Information Desk.  

We ask that you please be courteous to other users by maintaining a quiet and calm environment when using the 
lactation rooms. 

Breastfeeding mothers will need to supply their own pump, attachments, and containers.

Children and toddlers must be supervised at all times.

In the event of a fire emergency, we ask that you evacuate to the nearest exit (Honor Entrance) and walk across the 
street to Simpson Drill Field. The entrance door to the lactation area will automatically lock behind you.

REFRIGERATOR USE
UCEN is not liable for stored items left in refrigerator or lactation area.  Each user accepts full responsibility for 
storing items in the shared refrigerator which includes but is not limited to tampering, contamination, 
temperature, and power malfunction of refrigerator or facility.   

Access to the refrigerator is available for users of the lactation area only. The refrigerator should not be used to 
store personal food and other perishable items. 

Expressed milk stored in the refrigerator must be labeled with user’s name, phone number and date the milk was 
expressed. Stored milk must be removed at the end of the day, 30 minutes prior to close of facility. Users accept 
responsibility and acknowledge that any milk and containers remaining at the end of the day week will be 
disposed of.  

CLEANLINESS
Lactation area users are kindly asked to clean up after each use of the room and lobby space. In order to ensure 
cleanliness and sanitation for the next user, we ask that you please call 979-845-7098 after use of the area.

Please contact 979-845-7098 to report any issues or damages to the lactation area.
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